
From: Kaldenbach, Tom  
Sent: Friday, April 20, 2012 1:12 PM 
To: 'John Hamrick' 
Subject: Schwartzwalder Mine (M-1977-300), Amendment AM-03 
 
John, 
 
As I told you during the inspection on Wednesday, I spoke on the phone on Tuesday 5/17/12 with Frank 
Koontz of Jefferson County Open Space.  He called me to express his concern with erosion control during 
drilling operations in the proposed new affected areas of AM-03.  He said a grading permit may be required by 
Jefferson County. 
 
Tom Kaldenbach 
Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman St., Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
Phone (303) 866-3567, ext. 8128 
 
 

http://mining.state.co.us/
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